The Nineteenth Sunday After Trinity

18th October 2020

Harvest Festival: Thank you for your generous donations last weekend for Booth Centre. They were very grateful for the donations, and couldn't do without help of churches like ours. Thank you again!

All Saints/All Souls: It is with heavy heart to inform you that we are unable this year to have a separate 'In Loving Memory' service in the evening of 1st November, when we would normally read a list of names to be remembered and prayed for. The names of our loved ones will be read as part of our morning service and you are encouraged to lit a candle in your own homes in the evening at 6 pm. - If you would like to have the name of your loved one read out in our All Saints service, please email or text them to Rev Maria, no later than Friday 30th October.

NHS QR CODE: We are still keeping a log of those entering the church, but please remember to scan the poster to 'check-in' for the NHS test and trace purposes.

Time to Replace the Carpet Pledge/ General donations:

If you are able to, please consider making us a donation. Just click this picture below to make your pledge.



DIARY DATES:

25th October 10 am All Age Worship

27th October 7.30 pm PCC (Zoom)

1st November 10 am All Saints/All Souls

1st November Ardwick Deanery

All Saints service online

Recently Deceased:

Olive Cocks RIP

Years In Mind:

Birthdays:

CLERGY:

Rev Maria

Email: revmariaonuigbo@outlook.com

Mobile: 0752 6035611

Rev Adam

Email: revadamrobertson@gmail.com

Mobile: 0788 0984236



